Message from Covid-19 Health Communications Stakeholder Support

31st March

Update for PPN Members

Dear Colleague,

We are very thankful for your ongoing support every day in helping to share information about Coronavirus COVID-19. Below are a few updates for you:

Digital Partner Pack Update

The digital partner pack now includes the COVID-19 Information Booklet, which is being delivered to all households from this week on https://www.hse.ie/eng/services/news/newsfeatures/covid19-updates/partner-resources/

The digital partner pack now has illustrated stories for children going to test centres for COVID-19 testing. It is hoped that children going for testing may benefit from the illustrated stories.

The digital partner pack also has the updated resources and materials asking people to stay at home.

The digital partner pack contains:

- The most up to date posters on COVID-19
- Videos and audio files that you can share
- Leaflets, social media assets, the information booklet and more

The main leaflet which is gone to homes will be made available in a number of languages and formats - including audio and braille, which we will include on the digital partner pack as they are ready.

Cocooning

For information on cocooning, please go to:

https://www2.hse.ie/conditions/coronavirus/at-risk-groups.html

https://www.gov.ie/en/publication/923825-guidance-on-cocooning-to-protect-people-over-70-years-and-those-extr/

There is a poster (halfway down) the Department of Health page above regarding cocooning and this will also be available on the Digital partner pack tomorrow.

If your organisation has any specific requests or urgent needs in relation to COVID-19 public health information materials, please email us at **Partner.Pack@hse.ie** to let us know.

Thank you in advance for your support at this important time.

Covid-19 Health Communications Stakeholder Support